Cancellation Notice
Town of Montville Town Council

Special Meeting of Wednesday, February 29, 2012

Please be advised the special informational meeting of the Town of Montville
Town Council scheduled for Wednesday, February 29, 2012 has been cancelled
due to the impending snow storm. The meeting has been rescheduled for
Thursday, March 1, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Council Chambers at the Town
Hall.

Candy Buebendorf, Chairperson of the Town of Montville Town Council



